
From: Virginia King
To: City Council
Subject: Fwd: 145 Subarea
Date: Monday, September 26, 2016 3:38:04 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Virginia King <virginiaking2004@yahoo.com>
Date: September 26, 2016 at 3:36:36 PM PDT
To: council@shoreline.gov
Subject: 145 Subarea

I strongly urge you to remove the area north of 155th and east of 5th Ave NE
 from the rezone area. Our area is too far removed from the new light rail center to
 be included. I also strongly urge you to eliminate the language that would
 inerfere with our abilitys to rebuild our houses. 
  Virginia King  15548 14th Ave NE  Shoreline. 
Sent from my iPhone
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